
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 13, 2010 
 
 
 
LETTER TO THE EDITOR 
 
  
RE:   CIVIC EMPLOYEES KEEP OUR CITY FUNCTIONING 

 
This past weekend, civic employees were out working in frigid conditions 
repairing vandalized fire hydrants in our city.  At the same time, employees who 
work in traffic signals were up in buckets and on ladders repairing traffic lights 
that had malfunctioned due to the unbearable cold weather. 
 
These City employees spent the weekend not at home with family, but out in 
frigid conditions in order to help keep our city functioning.  Our members are 
proud to provide these important core public services each and every day and 
often, under varying weather conditions. 
 
I would like to thank them for their dedication to public services. 
 
Mike Davidson 
President, CUPE Local 500 
(Cell # 995-4182) 
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